

24th Annual Meeting Princess Hotel Hamilton, Bermuda May 19 to 22, 1968

## CANADIAN UROLOGICAL ASSOCIATION

## Spring Newsletter

Dear Colleague:

The distribution of this newsletter was delayed in order to allow time for the solution of the various problems encountered in the arrangements for the Bermuda meeting. Fortunately, these have been met by changing the site of the meeting to the Princess Hotel in Hamilton, Bermuda and arrangements have been completed for an attractive social and scientific meeting. You will now have received pre-registration forms from P. Lawson Travel Ltd. Hotel rates are to be \$55 per couple or \$45 single, modified American plan, plus 15% gratuity. Guests may stay until May 30th, but Lawson's must be informed of any plan to remain after the meeting by April 21st. Inquiries regarding travel arrangements should be directed to Lawson's.

Unfortunately, the Association has not yet been able to obtain an exemption for income tax purposes for this meeting but this aspect is being investigated further. Apparently the hotel is unable to accept personal cheques in payment unless credit has been established in a local bank and so an adequate supply of traveller's cheques would be advisable.

A. H. IRVINE, M.D. Secretary

